
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #66                     Monday, December 5, 2022 

 
Students: All blankets should be placed in student lockers or student backpacks prior to the start of first period at 7:30 am and 
should remain there until the end of the school day at 2:30pm.  Sweatshirts, light jackets, and dressing in layers are all 
appropriate options as we approach colder months.  No blankets should be seen in class or the halls once the first period has 
begun.  Thank you!                    Administration 
 
Attention Seniors:  Students that are applying to colleges or universities with a January 1st deadline should submit a 
transcript release form to the Counseling office no later than December 9th. 
 
Picture retakes have arrived and are available for pick up in the main office. Student IDs are available for pick up in the library. 
 
Students who did not order a picture packet but would like to can stop in the main office to pick up a coupon from Mrs. Faller. 
 
Sophomores interested in pursuing the International Baccalaureate Diploma: Applications are due by December 15 to 

Dr. Penner in room 175. See Dr. Penner with questions.  
 
Attention Blue Streaks: The Senior Class would like to invite all classes to a Winter Holiday Event next Friday, December 9, at the 
high school from 7-10PM. There will be snacks, hot chocolate, holiday movies, craft making, snowball dodgeball and other 
games, and an Ugly Sweater/Holiday Pajama contest with prizes. The cost will be $10/ticket and tickets will be sold at all three 
lunches beginning today through next Wednesday and after school in room 126 until 3:00PM. 

 
Key Club is collecting new toys for Toys for Tots now through Dec. 9th. Please bring in toys to put in the box in the main lobby 
to share with kids in need this holiday season. 
 
The Rachel’s Challenge Club is hosting a book drive for our district families who are in-need. All donated books will be collected 
and organized by the Rachel’s Challenge Club and will be available to students and their families at the District Holiday Shoppe. If 
you are able, we are looking for books that can be separated by grade levels: Elementary, Intermediate, Middle School, and High 
School. Please bring your new and gently used books to the High School.  There will be boxes located in the Main Office, and you 
may drop your book into the appropriate grade level bin.   
The Holiday Shoppe will take place on Saturday, December 17, 2022, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at the Manheim Township 
District Office. Thank you for your support! 
 
 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS  

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Bowling Lancaster Catholic H Dutch Lanes 3:30 2:15 2:30 

Swimming Cocalico HS H MTHS Pool 4:00   

GBBall 7/8/9 Donegal HS A Donegal Jr HS 4:00 2:15 2:30 

BBBall 7/8/9 Donegal HS H MTHS Arena 4:00   

 


